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Wednesday 12th July 2023 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Re: Start of Term Arrangements – September 2023 
 

Without wishing any of the summer holiday away, I am writing to confirm arrangements for the new 
term in September.  
 
We start the term with two INSET days on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th September, where the school 
will be open to staff only. Students will not attend on these days.  
 
There will then be a phased return so that we can welcome and prioritise our ‘newest’ students: 

• Students in Year 7 and the Sixth Form will start on Wednesday 6th September. 

• Students in Years 8-11 will return on Thursday 7th September. 
 

A polite reminder that we expect all students to return in September with the correct uniform and 
equipment for learning.  
 
We know many parents have already been busy purchasing items, and full details to help you ensure 
appropriate footwear and clothing are bought can be found on our website, here:  
 
Wadham School - School Uniform 
 
A schedule, including where students should go on arrival in September, can be found at the end of this 
letter, along with a reminder of our published term dates, holidays and INSET days for the 2023-24 year.  
 
I hope you will find this information useful in preparing for the year ahead. 
 
As ever, thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
  
 
Richard Burgas 
Headteacher 
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